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November 13,.1984'

-Director of' Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. D. B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors' Branch No. 2
Divisilon of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comraission --
Washington, DC 20555'

Subject : Site Visit Related to USI A-45 " Shutdown Decay
Heat Removal Require' ment"

.-

' Reference: 1) Letter from D. B. Vassallo to J. M. Pilant-
dated. October'22, 1984.

Dear Mr. Vassallo:

This letter is written to confirm that the District agrees to the two
day site visit as specified in Referenca 1. In discussions with our
Project Manager, the dates of December 4 and 5 have been agreed to.
It is also our understanding that the District will be given the
opportunity to review the draft report prepared by Sandia as relates
to CNS prior to its finalization.

It is the District's intention to have knowledgeable people from our
engineering and operations organizatiors available to provide information;
however, our Project Manager has been informed that some key people may
not be available. We look forward to cooperating to the greatest extent
possible given the circumstances'of~the outage and the other activities
its progress.

'

Sincerely,

M
M. Pilant<

bbnager, Technical Staff
Nuclear Power Group
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